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Science Week 

This week we have been celebrating British Science Week within school.  

The theme this year is 'connections' so we have been exploring the connections we have with 

science in the wider world. We have had a range of visitors in school including some curators from 

Wollaton Hall, who provided some fascinating sessions to link with the children's learning.  

They brought a wide array of artefacts including fossils, taxidermy and other interesting specimens 

which the children got to observe and handle 

Year 2 Assembly 

Congratulations to Year 2 on an amazing assembly showcasing all of their fabulous work, they are 

certainly very talented children. 

Their work about the history of nursing, Florence Nightingale and Mary Secole helped us to 

appreciate the significant changes they made to nursing. Their singing was fabulous, as was all their 

work across a very broad curriculum. 

They had the power and they inspired us to use our talents to make the world a better place. 

School Meals Payments 

Aspens School Meals – Spring Term 2 

  

Please be aware that the deadline for Aspens School Meals payments is today, Friday 17th March 

2023.  Please log onto your child’s ParentPay account to make payment or contact the school office 

if you are intending to bring in either a cheque or cash payment. 

Bike Storage 

Please note that there will be no provision for locking up bikes or scooters up at school until Tuesday 

the 21st of March. 



This is due to internet work being done in the nearby ground and so the entire area will be blocked 

off. 

Thank you for your understanding.  

Parking 

Please could we remind parents that the road outside the school, Tewkesbury Close, is a through 

road and both schools require access to their gates at all times. 

Please could you make sure that you do not block either sets of gates with your vehicles whilst 

dropping off or picking up. 

Sickness Absence 

This is a polite reminder, that if your child has either vomited or suffered with diarrhoea at home, 

they should remain off school until 48 hours after the last episode of either the vomiting or 

diarrhoea, as per our sickness guidelines.  This is to eliminate the spread of illnesses across the 

school.  If children suffer vomiting or diarrhoea at school, parents and carers will be immediately 

contacted and asked to collect their children as soon as possible.  Thank you for your continued help 

in this matter. 

Online Safety Newsletter and Resources 

Please see below for a link on Safe and Healthy Online Habits 

Online Safety Tips 

Looking Ahead 

• 20.03.2023: Year 6 Football Vs Rosecliffe (Boys) 

• 22.03.2023: Year 6 Football Vs Gotham (Girls) 

• 24.03.2023: Parents Association Chocolate Bingo  (18:30-20:30) 

• 25.03.2023: Parish Mass at the Becket School (16:00) 

• 27.03.2023: Year 4 PGL Meeting (15:30) 

• 28.03.2023: Year 4 Entry into Jerusalem (4C: 09:30) (4R: 14:45) (All Welcome) 

• 28.03.2023: Year 5 Berlin Parents Meeting (15:30) 

• 30.03.2023: Year 5 Last Supper Mass (09:15) (Year 5 Parents Only) 

• 31.03.2023: Year 6 Crucifixion (6T: 09:15) (6S: 10:30) (Year 6 Parents Welcome) 

https://stedmundcampionprimary-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/tsmith_st-edmundcampion_notts_sch_uk/EYZEy4cZK_1CkFNOZtupH5UBiZC90HmWXl2cXlqfwbyvTg?e=2T8QiW

